
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th November 2013 
 
Mr Peter Stevens 
Sales Manager 
Austeknis 
7 Seaview Road 
LYNTON SA 5062   
 
 
Dear Peter, 
 
Re: Trial of LED street light 
 
Endeavour Energy is interested in trialling KLE-126S-11L -11W       
a n d   KLE-126S-19L 19W for P4 category roads. 
 
Kindly proceed with the measurement of electrical load of this luminaire through AEMO for it to be 
considered for future replacement of less efficient light sources in our franchise area. 
 
Kindly advise us as soon as it has been load tested by AEMO and included in the AEMO load 
table. 
 
If you have any questions on the subject you may contact me electronically at 
Amitabh.Shukla@endeavourenergy.com.au or on my mobile 0401 719 939. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
Amitabh Shukla 
Lighting Solutions Manager 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


